
Dian Chase 

3601 S River Parkway 

Portland, Or 

Re: Senate bill 857-1 

Dear Senators: 

I am writing you In support of Bill 857-1.  I live by the Willamette River, and see the damage that large 

boat wakes are doing to our shorelines.  I also paddle and row in the river and have seen numerous 

injuries caused by their wakes.  Please limit this damage/injuries by passing Senate bill 857-1. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dian Chase 


